

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"We can do hard things."

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

April 15, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

I hope you all had a very nice Easter break. We are now in the last marking period of the school year. It's hard to believe we have gotten this far, based on how we began the year. I am looking forward to sunny days ahead!

Here are important dates you should be aware of:

- April 17 Polish Platter Sale
- April 19 11:50 AM Dismissal
- April 19 30 Read-A-Thon
- April 23 Dress Down Day/Tie-Dye Theme \$3
- April 26-29 Book Fair
- May 1 First Holy Communion 9:00 AM/11:00 AM
- May 10-21 MAP Testing
- May 14 Field Day

*Make sure to submit your child's t-shirt size using the Google Form that was sent home.

As stated above, our Read-A-Thon begins **April 19**. Information went home this week on how to register your child online. We asked that all student be signed up by Monday, **April 19** so that we can begin the in-school reading sessions. Remember that this is a work bond requirement of \$100/family. Thank you for your participation in this program that helps raise money that directly benefits our students and school!

I am excited to announce that the middle school is now changing classes each day. The students are sanitizing and wiping down their own desks, and CDC guidelines will continue to be implemented. They are very happy about this change!

Please continue to follow our new arrival procedures that were sent home before Easter break. Morning arrival has definitely been moving at a faster pace. Remember that your child is considered late if they arrive after 7:50 AM.

Stay safe everyone, and as always you are in my prayers.

Warmest regards

Lori Hodder, Principal